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Let’s Keep Dallas County Safe with ZERO DWI incidents during this 

holiday season!!!  This year the Dallas County DWI Taskforce, which 

I chair, is partnering with Lyft, 24HourDallas, Methodist Dallas 

Health Center, MADD and AAATexas to ensure that no one is affected 

by the poor choices of drunk drivers.  

Use code ALCSAYS23                  
for $10 off your Lyft Ride 
between Nov. 22 – Jan. 2

 
 

 

   

Are you looking for an 

internship? 

We would love to have you on board! 

 For more information, please call Noemi 

Gonzalez, Office Manager for Commissioner Elba 

Garcia at 214-653-7823 or email your information 

to Noemi.Gonzalez@DallasCounty.Org 

As we wrap up 2023, I want to thank 
you for your support throughout the 
years. Not only for electing me to 
represent you, but also for working 
with me to make Dallas County 
better for our children, our elders,  

 our hard-working residents, and our 
volunteers.  We have come a long way, but we 
still have work to do.  I am happy and proud to 
know that we are headed in the right direction 
for a wonderful and successful coming year. I 
send you my best wishes for a joyful, peaceful, 
and safe holiday season! 

                                   ~Dr. Elba Garcia~ 

 



 

 

I am excited to share with you some highlights of our very successful 2023 Dallas County DWI Press Conference.  As you know, every year, I 

invite local representatives to join me in spreading DWI awareness in hopes that our communities are safe during the holidays since it is the 

time of the year with higher incidents. Thank you to our speakers: DA John Creuzot, Dr. Phillip Huang, Chief Ely Reyes, Dr. Joseph Amos, Bryan 

Tony, Daniel Armbruster and our special guest speaker DJ who is a victim of a DWI driver.  

PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE DRUNK!!!!  Have a Happy and Safe Holiday Season!!! 

                                                                                            

Special thanks to our Superintendent Gilbert Aguilar 

and our great R&B 4 team for working with Henry 

Martínez, Jr. and the Ledbetter Neighborhood 

Association to clean El Campo Santo de Cemento 

Grande Cemetery.  

 

 

 

I want to express my heartfelt appreciation for your support and allowing me to serve 

you on the Dallas County Commissioners Court. Our collective efforts have brought 

great progress to our community, and I am eager to continue building a brighter future. 

Our achievements in transportation and trail expansion are exciting, and I am 

dedicated to more progress as we continue forward. In addition, I am excited to share 

the impressive green initiatives I am spearheading in Dallas County: 

 
 

Electric vehicles: Our county has embraced EVs and is actively expanding 

charging infrastructure, making sustainable transportation a reality. 

Eco-friendly facilities: We're dedicated to using low VOC products, water-saving 

technologies, and energy-efficient LED lighting in our buildings. 

Solar power: We're exploring solar technology to power our facilities, reducing 

our environmental impact. 

LEED certifications: Committing to the highest environmental standards in our 

developments, several buildings have already achieved LEED certification with 

more to come. 

Dallas County Health & Human Services 

Department Offers Free Emergency Space 
Heaters To Qualifying Families 

Eligibility 

• Income-based 

qualification 

• Must not have a 

working heater 

 

 

   

 

  

Apply Today! 

          Call: 214-819-1909 

 


